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Pook-A-Looz Pencil Toppers 
 
Take your favorite characters to school with you, and perch them atop your best pencil for a good view of your work! 
Your Pook-a-Looz are sure to make school a little more fun. 

 
 
Instructions:  
 

1. Print out the pencil toppers on 
regular paper or cardstock. Fold 
the first page in half along the 
dashed line away from you. Unfold 
the page and spread glue over one 
side of the page. Be sure to spread 
the glue over the blank side of the 
page. Refold the page and smooth 
out. Let the glue set for a few 
minutes. 

 
2. Cut out all of the pencil toppers 

along the outer solid line.  
 

3. Once the toppers are cut out, use a craft knife (or scissors) to carefully cut along the lines on 
each Pook-a-Looz. There are lines on each side of the character. Be sure to not cut beyond the 
lines, or you may separate your character from its bottom part.  

 
4. Take a pencil or pen, and tightly wrap the bottom white strip of the pencil topper around the top 

of the pencil or pen, about a 1/2 inch from the top. Hold it firmly and tape the wrap to itself. To 
keep the topper from sliding down, wrap a piece of tape three or four times around the pencil or 
pen, just under the topper. Repeat these steps with the second page of pencil toppers. Your 
Pook-a-Looz are guaranteed to make homework and school a little more fun! 

 
For more Disney crafts, recipes, and printables, visit family.com/Disney. 

 
 
 

ABOUT THE MOVIE 
Walt Disney Animation Studios returns to the Hundred Acre Wood with “Winnie the Pooh,” the first big-screen Pooh 
adventure from Disney animation in more than 35 years. With the charm, wit and whimsy of the original featurettes, 
this all-new movie reunites audiences with the philosophical “bear of very little brain” and friends Tigger, Rabbit, 
Piglet, Kanga, Roo—and last, but certainly not least, Eeyore, who has lost his tail.  “Ever have one of those days 
where you just can’t win, Eeyore?” asks Pooh.  Owl sends the whole gang on a wild quest to save Christopher Robin 
from an imaginary culprit. It turns out to be a very busy day for a bear who simply set out to find some honey. 
Inspired by three stories from A.A. Milne’s books in Disney’s classic, hand-drawn art style, “Winnie the Pooh” hits 
theaters in Europe and Latin America in Spring 2011; the U.S. release date is July 15, 2011. 



Based on the “Winnie the Pooh” works by A.A. Milne and E.H. Shepard© Disney
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Winnie the Pooh Pencil Toppers

1. Print out the pencil toppers on regular paper or cardstock. Fold the first page in half along the dashed line away from you. Unfold the page and spread glue 
over one side of the page. Be sure to spread the glue over the blank side of the page. Refold the page and smooth out. Let the glue set for a few minutes.

2. Cut out all of the pencil toppers along the outer solid line. 
 
3. Once the toppers are cut out, use a craft knife (or scissors) to carefully cut along the lines on each Pook-a-Looz. There are lines on each side of the charac-
ter. Be sure to not cut beyond the lines, or you may separate your character from its bottom part.

4. Take a pencil or pen, and tightly wrap the bottom white strip of the pencil topper around the top of the pencil or pen, about a 1/2 inch from the top. Hold it 
firmly and tape the wrap to itself. To keep the topper from sliding down, wrap a piece of tape three or four times around the pencil or pen, just under the 
topper. Repeat these steps with the second page of pencil toppers. Your Pook-a-Looz are sure to make homework and school a little more fun!
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